
Dear City in Motion Family,
We are thrilled to begin reopening our facilities, welcoming back our students and the 
community, and getting back to what we do best – providing dance for everyBODY!
We plan to reopen our facilities with a few different practices in order to keep everyone safe. 
Please review important information below about reopening plans and what to expect when 
you return to the studio.

We are excited to see you! 
Here is the plan :)

Opening June 15, 2020

To help provide a safe environment as we reopen, class times will be limited to 50 minutes 
with a maximum class size of 8. We are asking for all students and parents to keep 
congregating in common areas to a minimum. This might mean waiting in your car until 
closer to pick-up or drop off time.  Some classes will also be available by ZOOM.  
You can register for all classes at cityinmotion.org

The flow through the building will be one way.  We will enter from the main stairway to get to 
the studios, but we will exit out the Greenroom and up the back stairs.  Instructional signage 
and arrows on the floor will be there to guide you!

To maintain a safe environment, these new health and safety procedures will be in place: 

Stay Home if Sick -Keep our community safe. Stay home if you are feeling sick or are 
vulnerable to illness.

Keep Your Distance - Stay at least six feet away from others whenever possible. Look for 
signage and markers in the studio to help.

Wear a Mask - Protect yourself and others by wearing a facemask. Masks are required in 
common areas but not while dancing.

We will disinfect all surfaces touched (including dance floors) before/after classes to ensure a 
clean environment every time you come in and we will clean common areas constantly during 
business hours.  

New Health and Safety Procedures

We are so incredibly grateful to the people who have stood by us throughout these challeng-
ing times. Thank you for staying with us as we transitioned our classes to virtual and donating 
as we needed it.  This is an example of our community at its best and a great display of how 
City in Motion is more than just a dance studio: we are a community.
Please visit cityinmotion.org for the latest updates. 
With gratitude,

Tracie Jensen
School Director and Artistic Co-Director
City in Motion Dance Theater

Thank you for your continued support!


